
 
  

 
 

 
 
Date: April 29, 2025 
 
To: Adriana Antelo 
 ODOT Region 1 STIP Coordinator   
 123 NW Flanders St  
 Portland, OR 97201  
From: Ken Lobeck, Funding Programs Lead, 971-985-6156 (cell) 
Subject: FFY 2025 Administrative Modification 
 – FFY 2025 April Admin Mod #4, AM25-17-APR4  

 
Dear Adriana: 
 
In accordance with 23 CFR 450.328, Metro is submitting the Metro approved FFY 2025 April #4 
administrative modification for review and inclusion in the STIP. The April #4 Admin Mod is under 
amendment number AM25-17-APR4 and contains one project. 
 

 Key Lead Agency Name Change 

22543 Troutdale North Beavercreek Bridge 
Replacement 

PHASE SLIP: 
Slip the Other phase and funding from FFY 2025 to 
FFY 2026. No other changes. 

 
I certify Metro has completed all required review and approval steps as the MPO and IAW with 23 
CFR 450.328 for the 2024-27 MTIP for this admin mod.  Please direct any comments or questions 
concerning this amendment to Ken Lobeck, at ken.lobeck@oregonmetro.gov.  Thank you for your 
time to review the April #4 Administrative Modification to the 2024-27 MTIP. 
 
Kenneth F. Lobeck 
Funding Programs Lead  
Metro 
600 NE Grand Avenue 
Portland, OR 97230
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FEBRUARY #5 2024 MTIP ADMIN MODIFICATION              FROM: KEN LOBECK          DATE: FEBRUARY 24, 2025 
 

 

 


